To: Subject:

Records Department

[EXTERNAL] Please check your junk mailbox. I sent you my opinion on

DA2023/0130.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Cumberland Council,

I hope this email finds you well.

I'm writing to follow up on my email from yesterday, in which I sent you my opinion on DA2023/0130. I also called you twice, and you said to wait a few minutes, but I haven't received an auto-reply.

I also wanted to ask you about the auto-reply. I've noticed that I don't receive an auto-reply if I send my email from a Hotmail or Gmail address, but I do receive an auto-reply if I send my email from a .com.au address. I'm wondering why this is the case.

I know that many people use Hotmail and Gmail addresses, so I'm concerned that they're not receiving your auto-replies. I would appreciate it if you could look into this and make sure that everyone is receiving your auto-replies, regardless of their email address.

I also wanted to ask you to check your junk mailbox. I know that many emails sent to the council are often filtered into junk mail.

I look forward to hearing from you soon.

Best regards,